











[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents and Carers

RE: Free School Meal Provision during lockdown

I hope that this finds you well and that you are all managing to get organised and settled in for another round of lockdown and remote learning. 

I wanted to contact you as soon as possible with information regarding the free school meal provision for the coming weeks.  These details are an initial starting point and the system well may be subject to change as the government guidance becomes more clearly defined.

Initially, we are asking our school meal provider Chartwells to put together a weekly care package of food for each child receiving free school meals.  This care package will be organised and ready for collection on a weekly basis – collection day and time for early next week to be confirmed.

Please can you email to confirm receipt of this.

All the best



Rob Hamshar
Interim Headteacher
St Hilary School
head@st-hilary.cornwall.sch.uk
01736 763324



